
Nondiscrimination Policy & Notice of Nondiscrimination (§ 106.8(b)–(c))

Platt College does not discriminate on the basis of sex and prohibits sex discrimination in any
education program or activity that it operates, as required by Title IX, including in admission and
employment.

Platt College intends to provide a work and school environment free of unlawful harassment,
sexual violence, discrimination, and retaliation. Platt College prohibits unlawful harassment or
discrimination based on race, religion, creed, color, national origin, ancestry, sex, military or
veteran status, part- or full-time status, physical or mental disability, medical condition, age,
sexual orientation, gender, gender identity or expression, genetic information or any other basis
protected by the federal, state or local law. In accordance with Title IX of the Education
Amendments of 1972, Platt College prohibits discrimination based on sex in its education
program or activities, which extends to admission and employment.

Inquiries about Title IX may be referred to Platt College’s Title IX Coordinator, the U.S.
Department of Education’s Office for Civil Rights, or both.

Platt College’s Title IX Coordinator is:

Megan Clifton
6465 Sycamore Canyon Blvd Riverside, CA 92507

Email: mclifton@plattcollege.edu
Phone: 951-572-4300

Platt College’s nondiscrimination policy and grievance procedures can be located at
https://plattcollege.edu/disclosures/

To report information about conduct that may constitute sex discrimination or make a complaint
of sex discrimination under Title IX, please refer to https://plattcollege.edu/disclosures/

Platt College prohibits sex discrimination in any education program or activity that it operates.
Individuals may report concerns or questions to the Title IX Coordinator. The notice of
nondiscrimination is located at https://plattcollege.edu/disclosures/
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